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NOTICE TO THE BAR 

ATTORNEY WELL-BEING --  REMINDER OF APRIL 16 LISTENING

SESSION IN CHERRY HILL & REGISTRATION INFORMATION FOR

APRIL 26 LISTENING SESSION IN NEWARK  

As previously announced, the Supreme Court Committee on Wellness in 

the Law is conducting a series of listening sessions with attorneys and other 

law professionals to solicit information about barriers to well-being within the 

legal community, as well as recommendations to remedy such challenges.   

• Please register as soon as possible for the April 16 session.

The first listening session will be conducted in person from 12n to 2pm

on April 16, 2024, at the Cherry Hill Training Center (6 Executive Campus, 4th 

Floor Training Room, Cherry Hill, NJ 08002 (GPS address:  1112 South Union 

Avenue, Cherry Hill)).   

Please register in advance at this link.  For inclusion in the food order, 

please register by Friday, April 12. 

• Registration for the April 26 session, to be conducted at Seton Hall

University School of Law, is now open.

The second listening session will be conducted in person from 12n to

2pm on Friday, April 26, 2024, at Seton Hall University School of Law in 

Newark.  Registration information is available here. 

Future Sessions and Invitation for Comments 

Registration information for the Central Regional session (on Tuesday, 

April 30) and the virtual session (on Friday, May 3), will be provided in a 

future notice. 

In addition, registered participants also may provide written comments 

to the Committee facilitators or by email to Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov.  

The names of commenters will not be shared, and written comments will not 

be subject to public disclosure. 

https://www.research.net/r/56B9NXK
https://www.research.net/r/2MVHR9H
mailto:Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov
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Questions; Accommodations 

Please contact Special Assistant to the Administrative Director Jessica 

Lewis Kelly at Jessica.LewisKelly@njcourts.gov with any questions about the 

Committee’s upcoming listening sessions.  Requests for accommodations or

interpreting services may be submitted through the registration process. 

Additional information about the Supreme Court Committee on Wellness 

in the Law is available on the Judiciary’s website njcourts.gov.

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated:  April 11, 2024 

/s/ Glenn A. Grant

mailto:Jessica.LewisKelly@njcourts.gov
https://www.njcourts.gov/attorneys/registration-compliance/supreme-court-committee-wellness-law

